FREE TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES THROUGH THE UKTA
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Leading communications companies in the UK continue to offer free training through the United Kingdom Telecommunications Academy, (UKTA). Member-companies of the UKTA include BT, Cable & Wireless, Ericsson, Fujitsu Telecommunications Europe Ltd, GEC-Marconi, GPT, Hewlett-Packard, Motorola, Newbridge Networks, Nortel, and Pirelli Cables. Each of these major companies has its own training facilities providing high quality training for the development of their own staff and for valued customers. Places on these courses are being made available free of charge through the UKTA. This enables the UKTA to operate as a virtual college offering a wide ranging portfolio of telecommunications related training courses to appropriate delegates from the developing world.


During 1997 the UKTA provided nearly 1,000 student-days of free training to applicants from 46 countries. Courses are programmed from May through to December each year. The 1998 programme includes over 60 different courses, suitable for management, commercial or technical staff. The subjects may be broadly divided into general management & commerce, network services, optic fibre & cable networks, communications switching, and mobiles & cellular communications. Most of these courses are offered on more than one date in order to increase flexibility and the number of places available. The duration of the courses ranges from 1 day to 4 weeks. Applicants may select a single course or they may select a sequence of courses to match their personal needs. Each course includes a certificate issued by the UKTA and the providing company. The specific criteria for each course are specified in the course descriptions but generally, applicants must have sufficient knowledge and experience to benefit fully from the training. All the training is delivered in English so applicants must have an adequate English language capability.


Full information on the range of course available during 1998 is available through the current training brochure and can now be accessed via the internet. The UKTA web site (www.ukta.co.uk) has been set up to help spread awareness of the opportunities available to a globally dispersed audience. Using the internet, potential applicants can now review the full range of courses available, including course descriptions, and can also down-load an application form for completion and faxing to the UKTA. For future years, the site should enable course programme information to be available at the start of the calendar year, allowing more time for interested companies to select their applicants and make appropriate arrangements for their release and travel. For those wishing to know more about the activities of the course providers the UKTA web site also provides the option of direct access to each of the member-company web sites. The UKTA is also very grateful to the ITU for their support and kind assistance in creating awareness of the opportunities available.


Applications and requests for brochures should be addressed to Chris Reynolds, UKTA administration manager, tel & fax + 44 1785 761207, e-mail chris@ukta.co.uk, or info@ukta.co.uk. For more information contact UKTA general manager, Derek Parker, tel & fax + 44 1270 842342, e-mail derek@ukta.co.uk
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